
Mrs. Shakespear’s 
Surfin’ News 

August 19-21, 2015 

Notes: What we are 

learning: 

Upcoming Events: 

Welcome to 2nd grade!  I am 

excited to have you in my 

class and look forward to a 

great school year! 

 

We will learn lots and have 

some totally awesome fun too!   

 

This week you will learn our 

classroom rules and  our 

classroom procedures. 

 

Please make sure to read 

every night with a parent or 

older sibling! 

Its’ going to be an awesome 

Year!          Love, 

 Mrs. Shakespear  

 

Classroom procedures  and 

rules for our classroom.  We 

will have some fun too and 

get to know each other 

better!  

 

Social Studies: Citizenship 

 

Reading: Beginning of year 

testing 

 

Spelling/Phonograms: 

Review correct handwriting 

skills and  notebook writing.  

Phonogram review. 

 

 

 
August 19th: 1st day of school! 

August 19-20h : Half Days dismiss @ 12:10 

August 20th: Back to School Night 6:30-8:00 pm 

Bell Schedule: 8:10-2:50  Mon- Thurs 

                        8:10-12:55 Fridays 

                        8:10-12:10 half days 

  Our lunch is 11:10-11:25 


